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November 12, 2014
Leadership Studies Room 201
10:00-11:00am 
Call to Order
Meeting was called to order by Carrie Fink.  In attendance: Hanna Manning, Patricia Ackerman, Jordan Martin, Carrie Fink, Michele Janette, Melia Erin Fritch, Ann Pearce, Sara Thurston Gonzalez and Jessica Haymaker.
Introductions were made as this was our first meeting of this academic year.   April Minutes were reviewed and approved.
The Professional Development Fund has received six applications for funds in the Fall 2014 semester.  Carrie Fink and Julie Wilburn have been reviewing the applications.  There was one request to accept an application for funds after the deadline.  The Commission agreed to accept the application for review based on the little advertising done this fall semester and there are funds available.  Direction from the subcommittee is requested concerning how to handle exam fees and if they truly considered professional development.  For this semester’s disbursements we will use the same criteria in the past and look at the wording at our next meeting about what should be approved.    The fund for professional development has once again been replenished by the President’s Office.
The Commission is once again interested in posting a flyer this semester around campus.  Topics were discussed and bystander intervention will be the topics of choice.   Interested Commission members that would like to work on this project should email Carrie Fink for further information.  
Discussion was held regarding how topics come to this Commission for review and consideration.  There was a sentiment that the Commission is reactionary and waits for topics to be brought to them.  The Commission would like to have greater impact and proactively influence the lives of individuals on campus.   Ideas for the Commission’s discussion included focusing on the Women’s right to vote in Kansas or the history of women on campus.   It was acknowledged that if the Commission would like to bring awareness to these areas communication will be key.  Ideas for reaching students include:  posting information in dorms, social media, K-State today, Collegian or having an event at Hale Library.
It was brought to the Commission’s attention that wellness exams received at Lafene may have significant cost differences depending on gender; female exams and labs can cost more causing a financial burden.  Carrie Fink will reach out to SGA concerning how campus privilege fees are applied to these services and try to confirm how billing is handled for wellness exams.
Meeting Adjourned.
Respectfully submitted by: Carrie Fink


